23 November 82

ALENOUSH VAROUJANIAN
Washington, D.C. ACYOA Chapeer
No. 9 Clubhouse Drive
Leesburg, VA 22075

Dear Alenoush,

It's beea a long whlle since we've heard fomm you or the Washington ACYOA
Ghapter. What's been going on, 1if anything??

We thought some of you might attend the General Assembly and National Sports
Weekend in New Brisddn in September. Next Year it will be in Toronto, Canada.

Plaase send us a note if you have been meeting, what you've done, what you
have planned, ete,, etc., If necessary, we may have to come down again and
try to find out what the problemsigf.....

We look forward to hearing from yognand howp that the chapter is operating to
some extent.

Stay well and have a happy holiday,

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARTIAN
Execttd¥® Secretary — ACYOA
Diocese of the ArmeniaanChurch

99 Long Pond Road
Tyngsborough, MA 01839
(Mailing Address)
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